



Dear Parents and Guardians

The College acknowledges that families with three children require greater financial assistance with the proposed fee arrangement while there are three children in the College. We recognise that the communication issued last Friday 13 November, did not highlight the specific need of each family and as such we are addressing this in the following way:

The building levy of \$1100 will be waived for families with three children in 2021 only, in order to offset the impact due to the separation of the tuition and resources levy, given that you have three children at the College.

As identified in our College communication last Friday, there now is a separation of tuition fees and the resource levy which is commensurate to many Catholic schools in Western Australia.

Every family has unique circumstances and the division of discount has been spread to families of two children in 2021 with a 10% discount on the second child. This benefit will be afforded to your family at the time when you have two remaining children at the school.

I appreciate and value every family in this community and the contribution they make to our College. Every family's fee structure is unique to where each child is placed across the College. To that end, the discount affects different families in different ways. I am hopeful that these arrangements will provide financial support to families.

If you wish to seek further clarity or arrange a meeting with the Director Finance and Administration, please do not hesitate to contact Steve Halley-Wright. Yours sincerely

John Finneran **PRINCIPAL**

20 November 2020

Churchlands WA 6018 E newman@newman.wa.edu.au